Food and Growing update – Nov 2018 

For Admin meeting 7 Nov 2018.

Last group meeting held 23 August. Next meeting proposed for 29 Nov.

· Gardeners Question Time 

In hand - Lesley, Anne, Martin formed a sub group to organise. Hall booked – 18 January.

· Potato Day

In Hand  - first prep meeting booked for 15 Nov. Hall booked  - first Sat in March. Trish been in contact with suppliers – there will be less tatties available this year due to bad growing season. Costs likely to rise.

· Grow North 
Very successful final event of the year, led by Penny and Julie S.

Final overall numbers/costs below. Actually although it felt like the numbers were less this year, in reality when compared to previous 2 years they haven’t been markedly so. Food for thought for the future. Small group of Lesley, Marcia and Julie taking a couple of months break and will reassess future of GN in January.

	Month 

(+ topic)
	March Getting started
	April 
Wildflower meadow
	May Spring
	June Growing flowers
	July 7 +
       Bee 
	July 15 

keeping
	Aug

Pond creating
	Sept.

Seed saving
	Sept.

Composting
	Nov

Xmas decs
	Totals



	Attendance
	5
	7
	3
	8
	     6
	    6
	11
	12
	8
	11
	77 

	Donations
	£20
	£25
	£22
	£43
	    £35
	    £53
	£58
	£84
	55
	£68
	463

	Outgoings
	£75
	£85
	£25
	£80
	    £75
	    £75
	£100
	-
	£125
	£50
	790

	Cost
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	327


For comparison - final totals 2016:-

	Month
	Feb
	Mar
	April
	May
	June
	Sept
	Oct
	Nov
	Total

	Numbers
	12
	8
	12
	8
	10
	10
	16
	6
	82

	Donations
	50
	65
	35
	40
	60
	48
	65
	25
	388

	Outgoings
	125
	125
	75
	125
	125
	125
	100
	75
	865

	Cost
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	477


	Workshop
	March
	April
	May
	June
	June
	July
	September
	October
	December
	Total

	Attendance 
	4
	13
	14
	7
	12 
(+2)
	6
	12
	12
	
	80
(+2)

	Donations
	50
	85
	104.30
	25
	66
	57
	74
	119
	
	580.30

	Outgoings 
	75
	125
	125
	75
	75
	75
	(125)
	80
	25
	655
(780)

	Total
Cost
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	74.70


Final totals 2017:-

Apple Press

In my absence – usage seemed to go smoothly, Anna having taken  over from Duncan when he had to go back to S Africa.   See separate overview of bookings from Anna.

Julie

